
Collecting food waste for pigs in Maine? 
HERE'S WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW: 

 
 

 Farmers feeding food scraps to pigs that do not follow the guideline
above MUST be licensed by both the USDA and Maine Department of

Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry
 

Questions? Call DACF at 207-287-3701

Feeding pigs food scraps that contain meat, fish or food contaminated
with these products can lead to pig illness or death. 


